
                                       Chamberlin Free Public Library

                                           Board of Trustees Meeting

                                            April 10, 2023 @ 6:30 pm

                                                         

                                                           DRAFT


Present:  Charles Brault, Natalie Klebes, Lauren Pashayan,

                Diane Steel, Judith Wilkins


Natalie Klebes and Judy Wilkins were sworn in as Trustees of the Library by

Town Clerk Kathleen Valliere.


Minutes of the February 13, 2023, Board meeting were reviewed and accepted.

The 2024 library budget was approved as requested at the Greenville annual 
meeting.  The treasurer’s report was reviewed and accepted.

The financial audit was completed with no discrepancies.

The planned indoor painting of the library has been approved for our requested 
cost of $6200.  The library will be closed for 3 days of painting, followed by 
approximately 2 weeks to vent VOC’s from the building.

A new bar code scanner was purchased to replace the non-functioning one in 
use.


The New Hampshire Library annual meeting will be held in May.  Various 
sessions will be available for fees: attendee fees include $50 for a member, and 
$75 for a nonmember.  The fees cannot be taken from our special account.

Future membership will be considered. The time frame is July 1 - June 30, ‘24.


Our circulation statistics have risen.  The completed stats were sent to the state.  
Attendance at children’s programs will be added to our statistics.  The 
circulation statistics were reviewed and accepted.

After school programs will begin in early May.  A teen book chat, child Lego 
program, and an adult book group will be included at that time.

Strategies for increasing program participation of all age groups are being 
considered.

A U Tube was created of Marshall Buttrick’s presentation of Greenville’s houses 
older than 1800, for wider distribution to the community.


The meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting will be on MAY 8, at 6:30 pm.


Respectfully submitted,

Judith Wilkins, Secretary




                         


